OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

From: Deputy Registrar To: All Stakeholders
Ref: GU/REG/CORST/25/16 Date: 10™ April 2025

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF THE GRADUATION CEREMONY DATE
Following approval from both the Senate and the University Governing Council, the graduation

ceremony will no longer be held in December as in previous years.

Starting from this year, the graduation ceremony will now take place on the last Friday of
October each year. However, for this year, the ceremony will exceptionally be held on Thursday,
30™ October 2025.

We kindly request all stakeholders to take note of this change and adjust their schedules

accordingly.

Mr. Charles Kimani
Deputy Registrar, Academic Affairs
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